
Are you a hearing parent of a child 
with cochlear implants? 

Parents face new challenges when their child is born with hearing loss. 
Past research has shown that this can sometimes be a stressful time for 

parents.  

 

We’d like to hear about the experiences you and your child have had 
following their cochlear implant surgery.   

 

If your child fits ALL three of the following descriptions you can take part 
in this study: 

• My child had cochlear implant surgery between 12-24 months old 

• My child is 5 years old or younger 

• My child has had cochlear implants for at least 2 years 

 

As a participant you will be asked to fill out 2 questionnaires and you 
will have 4 weeks to return them.  

To find out more information and wish to take part in the study contact:  

Elizabeth Coughlan via e-mail: p15188233@my365.dmu.ac.uk and Lisa Morgan via        
lisa.morgan@dmu.ac.uk. All information will be strictly confidential. 


